
What is the Lichen Sclerosus Priority Setting Partnership?

There is a need for further research into lichen sclerosus. This project has been set up 
to identify and prioritise research questions that are of importance to people affected 
by lichen sclerosus and health professionals involved in their care.

Do you have  
questions about  

Who should take part?

• People with lichen sclerosus
• Their parents, carers or partners
• Healthcare professionals
• Other treatment providers

Who is running the survey?

The Lichen Sclerosus Priority Setting Partnership is an independent group of patients 
and health professionals. The project is funded by the British Society for the Study of 
Vulval Disease and overseen by the James Lind Alliance.

To access the survey go to:

nottingham.ac.uk/go/LSPSP

In collaboration with:

lichen sclerosus?
Tell us by taking part in the Lichen Sclerosus Priority Setting Partnership!

Contact:  LSPSP@nottingham.ac.uk


